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Greetings Lions of Missouri
At the October 17, 2009 Council of
Governors meeting your Council of
Governors took a great step forward
towards the development of up and
coming leaders within our Multiple
District by becoming affiliated with
the Great Plains Lions Leadership
Institute. This Institute is a great
opportunity for any Lion to learn
more about our organization and
obtain, or further develop the skills
necessary to become District
Governor. Any Lion that has not
served as a District Governor is eli-
gible to attend this 3 day institute
for a fee of $110.00 this upcoming
year. The dates of the 2010 Institute
are July 16-18 in Storm Lake, Iowa.
Please contact your District
Governor for further details and
space availability.

Another item of news from the
Council Meeting is the Lions
Insight eyeglass collection pro-
gram. A committee has been

formed by the Missouri Lions Eye
Research Foundation Board to
develop a plan to implement this
program. Lions from district M-2
went on a mission trip with the
Lions of California Insight organi-
zation to Mexico this past August
and gave an inspiring report to the
Governors about how it felt first-
hand to give glasses to someone
that could not see and the reactions
that the individuals had. Hopefully
this will become a Multiple District
program allowing us as Lions the
ability to do even more Service.

With the fall season upon us, and
the holiday season fast approaching
we must never forget that our goal
as Lions is to serve those less fortu-
nate than we are and that the ability
to accomplish that service comes
from membership. If you haven’t
asked someone to join Lions, please
do so and open a door for them to
the greatest service organization in

the world. Also ask
the Lion that you
haven’t seen at a club meeting for a
while why they aren’t attending and
what you and your club can do to
get them back in the swing of serv-
ice.

In closing Marcia and I wish
each and every one of you the very
best for a “THANKFUL” and
“JOYOUS” Holiday Season and a
“HAPPY” New Year.

“Thank you” to all of you for
being a Lion and remember to
S.M.I.L.E. (Simply Make It Lions
Everyday)

Yours in Lionism,
Lion Leland Kolkmeyer PID
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Fifteen youth (ages 16-21) from
nine countries enjoyed the Missouri
Lions Youth Exchange Camp this
summer. Upon arrival to the St.
Louis area, they spent 10 days with
host families experiencing
American culture. The next 10
days were spent with a second host
family in other areas of Missouri.
Some of their experiences included
visiting the capital, museums and
area attractions, swimming and
other outdoor activities, touring
family work places, experiencing
amusement parks and caves. Some
of the youth enjoyed the Lions All
State Football game and Cardinal
baseball games and gave informa-
tive talks about their countries at
local Lions Club meetings. The
final five days were spent at Camp
Brimshire, as a group, sharing the

cultures of their own countries.
Activities during the camp included
touring Ft. Leonard Wood, the
Phelps County Jail, USGS (map-
ping) Company, Recycling Center
and the Experimental Mine at MU-
Rolla. Several meals were provid-
ed by local Lions Clubs. The youth

also enjoyed relaxing, swimming,
and International Night, where they
prepared the meal. This is truly an
experience of a lifetime and the
youth are so appreciative of the
opportunity to be in the United
States.

William C. Chandler Youth Camp

2010 ALL LIONS MID-WINTER FORUM REGISTRATION
Friday & Saturday, February 5-6, 2010

Grand Plaza Hotel • 245 North Wildwood Drive • Branson, Missouri 65616
The annual ALL LIONS Mid-Winter Forum planning is underway. Currently the Leadership Team is working to com-

plete the specific training sessions to fill the format which has been set. This year the format is focused on providing learn-
ing experiences for all LIONS, from the newest Lion in your club to the most seasoned. It's not too early to begin making
plans to attend.

As always the weekend will include lots of opportunities to learn all about Lions as well as meet other Lions. Friday
evening we will have a hospitality room where LIONS can meet and greet, making new friends and refreshing old rela-
tionships.

Saturday will be a complete day of training including a presentation by an internationally known motivational speaker
from our own home state. This year the focus is going to be on providing seminars and training that can be taken back and
shared with your club. Saturday evening you will have the opportunity to join other Lions and enjoy an excellent dinner
followed by some of Branson Missouri's live entertainment. So make plans to attend and be part of the excitement. We will
be making all the specific information available soon to help you and your LIONS club with your planning. Keep and eye
on the Missouri Lions Web Page (www.molions.org) for registration forms and updates.

For hotel reservations, please call the Grand Plaza Hotel in Branson at 1-800-850-6646. A block of rooms has been set
aside for this event at a rate of $62 + tax per night (mini suites are $82) until January 18, 2010, at which time the rooms
will be available on a space and rate available basis. You must be sure to tell the reservations associate that you are with
the Missouri Lions Forum to get the special room rate.
PDG Lion Eugene C. Taylor
State Leadership Chairperson
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Fellow Missouri Lions,
We have established a page on
Facebook for Missouri Lions. This
site is available to all Lions to com-
municate their upcoming events,
upload photos of their fundraisers,
and to attract new members by
allowing the prospective members
to see what we Lions do. Facebook
is the premier social site on the
internet and is viewed by millions,

particularly the 20-35 year old
demographic. These young people
are the future of Lions and we felt
that a presence on the internet
where this age group frequents
would help to advance the message
of Lionism. Please encourage your
members and prospective members
to go to www.facebook.com and
search “Missouri Lions” to go to
the page. You can comment on any-

thing you see on the site, upload
your clubs' information on upcom-
ing events, or upload photos of
fundraisers or service projects. We
encourage you to utilize this site at
your club. Should you have any
questions or require further infor-
mation, please contact me.
Yours in Lionism,
Your Missouri State Membership
Team

Missouri Lions on Facebook

At its meeting on August 8th in
Branson, seven members of the
Missouri Lions Pin Traders Club
received Melvin Jones recogni-
tions. They were honored for their
efforts toward the Pin Traders fund
raising to support SightFirst II. The
Missouri Club was 5th among all
Pin Trading Clubs in contributions.

It raised $7,177 in support of
SightFirst II. All told, the Lions
International Trading Pin Club
raised $143,000, enough to provide
eye care help to 24,000 people.

Lions receiving Melvin Jones
awards were: (l to r) Bill Frehse
and Ruth Frehse (Rocky Mount);

and receiving Progressive Melvin
Jones Awards were: Patty Denton
(Rocky Mount), Virginia Offutt
(Kansas City), and Past District
Governors Bob Van Ark, Ron
Jordan and Nan Blakemore
(Jefferson City).

Seven Melvin Jones Awards
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Caruthersville Lions brave
“chilly” weather to cook up some
hot chili during the annual cook
off.

The 17th of October was a cold
and windy day in Caruthersville
however, not wanting to miss an
opportunity to get involved in a
local event the Caruthersville
Lions arose early and got their
chili cooking. Even with the
“chilly” weather there was a good
turn out for the event, many of
Caruthersville’s citizens bundled
up and attended. The Lions
recruiting banners sadly were not
ready but two different pamphlets
(“WE ARE” and “Lions”) from
Lions international were given
with each sample of chili.

The Caruthersville Lions have
participated in this event every
year.

Caruthersville Lions brave “chilly” weather

Lions McCutcheon, Linsman, Fullhart, K. Crane, Walker and R. Clonts all smiles
and ready to sample.

The sun brought some smiles for Lions K. Crane And
McCutcheon.



M Lionissourithe

5



M Lionissourithe

6



26M-1 who has the greatest increase of Membership for the first quarter of our Lions year. 26M-1 had a net
increase of 86 members, which helped the state have a positive growth of
18 members. The Membership contest is for the district that has the
greatest increase in net growth. Each quarter the district with the greatest
growth will be presented the traveling trophy at the MERL+ meeting
with their districts name engraved on the trophy. We will be having this
contest for the next three years. Each quarter we will be having lots of
fun presenting the trophy to the winner, this year we had M&M’s candy
for ……members and more members.
Let’s grow our clubs and have some fun.
Your State Membership Team
Lion Sandy McCann M4 Lion Shirley Calhoon
M1 PDG Julie Erskine M5 PDG Bob Davis
M2 Lion George Winkeler, Jr. M6 PDG Bob Crump
M3 PDG Rick Nault M7 2nd VDG Michael Cooley

7

M Lionissourithe

Once again the House Springs Lions
Club and Northwest Chamber of
Commerce came together as Co-Sponsors
in carrying out the 14th Annual Toy Drive.

Thursday, December 10th toys, as col-
lected by Chamber members from 17 loca-
tions, start arriving at House Springs Lions
Hall filling stage. Lion members did as
usual a beautiful job in decorating Hall
giving all attending a Christmas spirit.

As in past a beautiful spread of food

allowed all attending an opportunity to
enjoy a joyful evening knowing where
all those toys will go. Yes, bringing
cheer to many that have parents in dif-
ficult time.
One half of all toys
collected are distrib-

uted by Cedar Hill Fire
Dept. and other half are
picked up by High
Ridge Fire Dept. and in
turn delivered to The
Ladies of Charity for
distribution.

House Springs Lions
Club members join with
the members of

Chamber in saying THANK YOU to all
that shared a gift to make for this huge suc-
cess once again bringing joy to many chil-
dren.

And the Winner is………………

Annual TOY Drive Major Success

Toy Drive Major Bike Donation
Bob Sanders and daughter Amy with Susan Tuggle

President of Chamber of Commerce

left to right: Rita Miller (Chairperson Toy Drive)
Karen Hollandsworth (President Lion Club)

Susan Tuggle (President of Chamber)

left to right: Terry Soer (Cedar Hill Fire Chief), Mike
Arnhart (High Ridge Fire Chief), Susan Tuggle

(President of Chamber), Brian Haskins (Board of
Directors High Ridge Fire Dist)
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Council of Governors
January 30, 2010, University Plaza Hotel, Springfield, MO
April 29, 2010, University Plaza Hotel, Springfield, MO
July 16-17, 2010, Warrensburg, MO
October 30, 2010, Country Club Hotel, Lake Ozark, MO

Mid-Winter Forum
February 6, 2010, Branson, MO

All-Star Football Banquet/Game
July 16-17, 2010, Warrensburg, MO

State Conventions
April 30th - May 2nd, 2010 Springfield, Mo.
April 29 – May 1, 2011, Embassy Suites/Convention
Center, St. Charles, MO
April 20-22, 2012, Capitol Plaza Hotel, Jefferson City, MO

Merl Meetings
January 23, 2010, Wardsville Lions Club
April 17, 2010, Jefferson City, MO

International Conventions
June 28th thru July 2nd, 2010 Sydney, Australia
July 4th thru 8th, 2011 Seattle, Wa.
June 22-26, 2012, Korea
July 5-9, 2013, Hamburg, Germany

USA/Canada Forums
September 23-25, 2010 - Milwaukee, Wisconsin
September 2011 - Anchorage, Alaska

Upcoming Dates- Missouri Lions Eye Research
Foundation

January 2010- January is National Glaucoma Awareness
month. Help spread the word about early detection of this
potentially blinding disease by requesting a free glaucoma
screening in your area provided by the Missouri Lions Eye
Research Foundation-1-800-753-2265 or info@mlerf.org.

March 2010- Each year over 46,000 individuals need a
sight saving cornea transplant surgery. Join the Heartland
Lions Eye Banks to honor the lives of those who have
become donors during National Eye Donor Month in
March. For additional information, visit
www.hleb.org/nedm.

March 27, 2010- Missouri Lions Eye Research
Foundation’s Spring 2010 Board of Directors meeting,
9:00 a.m. at 404 Portland St., Columbia, MO 65201. This
meeting is open to all Lions to attend. For additional infor-
mation please contact our PR department at 1-800-283-
1982 ext. 115 or info@mlerf.org.

June 12, 2010- Missouri Lions Eye Research Foundation’s
Summer 2010 Board of Directors meeting and annual
Educational Forum, 9:00 a.m. at the American Legion
Hall, 600 S. Legion Lane, Columbia, MO 65201. This
meeting is open to all Lions to attend. For additional infor-
mation please contact our PR department at 1-800-283-
1982 ext. 115 or info@mlerf.org.

Mid-South Lions Sight and Hearing
April 16-17, 2010, VDG, Memphis, TN

Lions World Services for the Blind
Board Meeting, January 23, 2010

The State Office of Multiple District 26

Lion Brenda Weider, Office Administrator

2409 B Hyde Park Road
Jefferson City, Missouri 65019

(573) 635-1773 phone • (573) 635-2383 fax
molions@embarqmail.com

Feb. 10 issue Deadline is Jan. 15th
Article Submission Deadlines For Missouri Lions Newsletters
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The Missouri Lionis the official
Bulletin of Missouri District 26.
The Missouri Lion is published quarterly
at Friend Printing, 600 Dairy St., Ste. A.,
Monett, Mo. 65708.
Send all contributions and communications to
The Missouri Lion, PDG Bob VanSickle,
14580 Red Rock Dr.,
Platte City, Mo. 64079-9127,
Phone 816-270-2583
Fax 816-270-2583(call before faxing)
E-mail rdvs@kc.rr.com

14580 Red Rock Drive
Platte City, MO 64079-9127

Lions, At the January Council of Governors
meeting the Council approved sending only 1
copy to a mailing address so this will elimi-
nate the duplicate mailing to a household.
They also approved doing away with the May
2009 issue as there were not enough funds
allocated this year for all 4 issues. We will
still continue to request the E-mail copies of
the Missouri Lion to help out with the expens-
es for the mailing. The E-mail version will
get the Missouri Lion to you from a week to
two weeks earlier than the hard copy and you
will also get it in color. Please consider this
option if you have E-mail. Thanks again for
your help in this manner.

PDG Bob VanSickle

Name:____________________________________________________________

Address:__________________________________________________________

City_____________________________________________________________

State & Zip________________________________________________________

Phone Number______________________________________________________

E-mail Address_____________________________________________________

Club ______________________________________District _________________

�� E-mail Copy Only

Signature of Lion completing form
_________________________________________________________________

Waiver Form for Missouri Lion Newsletter 

When complete please mail to: 
PDG Lion Bob VanSickle,  14580 Red Rock Dr.,

Platte City, Mo.  64079-9127 
You may also email me with all of the above

information at rdvs@kc.rr.com


